January 3, 1966

An informal meeting of the Municipal Council was held 1in the
Burnaby Municipal Hall at 8:55 p.m., January 3rd, 1966 to
consider the reappointment of Messrs. James A. Barrlrnglon
and A. B. Stewart to the Burnaby Parks and Recreation Com-
mission.

PRESENT: Reeve Emmott in the Chair;
Councillors Blair, Dallly, Corsbile,
Drummond, Cafferky, Herd, Hicks,
McLean.

The Reeve explalned that there had been an
amendment to the Burnaby Parks Commission By-law 1957, passed
in 1965, which nrovided that appointments to the Parks and
Recreation Commigsion shounld be made at the first mseting of
the Council in January each vear and that the term of office
of Commissioners Barrington and Stewart had expired im-
mediately prior to the Inaugural meeting held this date,
rather than on the 31lst day of January, 1966.

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CAFFERKY, SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR McLEAN:
"That a recommendation go forward to the next regular meet-
ing of the Municipal Council that Messrs. James A. Barrington
and A. B. Stewart be reappointed to the Burnaby Parks and
Recreation Commission effective January 3rd, 1966 for a two
year term."

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.

The meeting then ad journed.

Confirmed.

REEVE .~ MUNICIPAL CLERK





